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Henderson District Public Library 

Dear Bonnie: 

55 WATER STREET 

HENDERSON, NEVADA 89015 

PHONE 17021 565-8402 

February 12, 1986 

It was great meeting you and Joan yesterday. 

Thank you so much for all your time. When I called 

Dennis this morning, he went over his figures and 

discovered that it had been a "typo". The total should 

have been 3,300,000 instead of 3,330,000. So attached 

is the pages to be changed with the necessary corrections. 

Also Dennis retyped his narrative and included an 

additional paragraph at th,e bo'ttom. I hope it will be 

satisfactory, if not let us know. 

When you add the figures on page' four under 

project details you do not include the site acquisition 

figure (according to Dennis) and when that figure is 

not included the total equals the figure in the front. 

of the packet of 2,090,385.00. 

Hope this gets to you tomorrow. Thanks again 

for your patience. 

Janet 


